(7 )
{(“"; Transport
Our Ref: STH05/00800/05 Sevas | Roads & Maritime
Contact: Kendrick Westlake 02 4221 2771 vt | Services
Your Ref: SSD 7015

29 February 2016

Susan Fox

Department of Planning and Environment
By Email: susan.fox@planning.nsw.gov.au
CC: information@planning.nsw.gov.au

STATE SIGNIFICANT DEVELOPMENT 7015: LOT 342 DP257515, 114 FLATROCK ROAD,
MUNDAMIA - RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY, WEST NOWRA

Dear Madam,

Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) refers to your email dated 25 November 2016 regarding the
subject state significant development proposal.

RMS has reviewed the information provided and does not object to the development application in
principle as it is unlikely to have a significant impact on the state road network.

If you have any questions please call Kendrick Westlake on 4221 2771.

Yours faithfully

Chris Millet
Manager Land Use
Southern Region
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